
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR 

Wed. Sept. 27th, 2023 

 
 
Attention Grade 10's This is a friendly reminder that your LEARNING GOAL 
and PRODUCT GOAL are due to mangebac TODAY. Please get this done 
right away! If you can't access mangebac, see Mrs. Thornhill or Ms. Pross 
in A202!  
 
If you have missed the beep test or 12-minute run there will be a make up 
tomorrow at 8:30 am for the 12-minute run at Fen Burdett. And a Beep test 
make up will be held at 1:05 pm in the large gym tomorrow also. 
 
Get your photo in the Yearbook! Secure Your Spot for the 2023-2024 
School Year." 
 
To ensure your photo appears in the yearbook, make sure your parents 
complete the online consent form for school district publications. 
 
For any queries or assistance, feel free to visit Ms. Bowcott in room D106 
during tutorial time. 
 

The theatre is closed today at lunch.  All of tomorrow's Coffeehouse 
performers, please report for sound check. 


